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JUDICIAL COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO ALLEGATIONS OF STATE OF CAPTURE, 

CORRUPTION AND FRAUD IN THE PUBLIC SECTOR INCLUDING ORGANS OF STATE 

____________________________________________________________________ __________ 

Media statement issued by the Commission  

___________________________________________________________________ ___________ 

 

[1] The Commission was scheduled to hear the evidence of certain witnesses this 

week and early next week but there will no longer be any hearings this year as 

the Commission will now hear that evidence some time early next year. 

 

[2] This change has occurred because some of the witnesses who were going to 

testify have become unavailable while others have asked for an opportunity to 

testify early next year in order to cover more issues than they were initially going 

to cover if they testified this week or next week. The Commission has acceded 

to this request.  

 

[3] The Commission will resume its hearings some time in January 2019. The exact 

date will be announced in due course. 

 

Issued by the Secretary of the Commission 

4 December 2018 
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